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Mr. T. T. Martin
B14090/Page 2
March 31, 1992

With regard to unresolved item 91-07-01, Reference 1 stated that NNECO will be
contacting various pump vendors to seek information to resolve the issue related
to the adequacy of the minimum flow recirculation lines for the charging, safety
injection, RHR and auxiliary feedwater pumps ar< the effort would be completed
by December 31, 1991. On December 5, 1991, NNECO requested and received an
extension from the NRC to complete this item by March 31, 1992, However, based
on the progress made by various pump vendors, we expect to complete this item by
the end of June 1992. Attachment ] provides the present status of safety-related
pump evaluation required per unresolved item 91-07-01.

Please feel free to contact us if any questions arise on this matter or if
additional clarification is required.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

FOR: J. F. Opeka
Executive Vice President

BY:

E R, DeBina
Vice President

cc:  U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
W2shington, DC 20555

V. L. Rooney, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. |
W. J. Raymond, Senicr Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3
J. P. Durr, Chief, Engineering Branch, Division of Reactor Safety, Region |
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Mr. 7. 7. Martin
B14090/Page 2
March 31, 1992

No. of
Pump Mtg. Pumps Description Status
Ingerscl Rand 2 Residual Heat Removal ingersol-Rand has been requested to provide
{RHS} pumps engineering services to address the questions

raised in the inspection report. They have
informed NNECO that their engineering evaluation
cannot be compieted by March 31, 1992. Their
evaluation is expected to be completed by the end
of May 1992.

Sulzer-Bingham 3 Auxiliary Feedwater Sulzer-Bingham has been requested to provide

System {AFW) pumps
{Turbine and Moter
Drive}

engineering services to address the questions
raised in the inspection report. They have
informed NNECO that their engineering evaluation
cannot be completed by March 31, 1992. Their
evaluation is expected to be completed by the end

of May 1992.




